M MiSsISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Helping Build Mississippi
P. O BOX 1840, JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 38205

July 6, 1982
JAMES P McGAUGHY JR '
ASSH ANT VILE PRESIDENT
U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-13
File 0272/0840/1.-860.0
Amendment to the Operating

License (PCOL-82/01)

AECM-82/293

As requested this letter confirms the review and approval by the
Plant Safety Review Committee (PSRC) of the requested amendment to the
vperating license of Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, as transmitted to you
in our letter AECM-82/290, dated June 23, 1982.

Yours truly,
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Attachment

cc: Hr. N. L. Stampley (w/o)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/0)
Mr. T. B. Conner (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Tavlor (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a) ﬂal/

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

Region 11

101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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